
                                 Term 3 – Week 3 & 4 

                                              Upcoming Events and Reminders 

 
Monday 1 and Tuesday 2 August - Year 11 2023 Taster Lessons (on the day students are not attending 

the Retreat) 

Monday 1 and Tuesday 2 August- Year 10 Retreat (Monday: 10.2, 10.3, 10.5, 10.6; Tuesday: 10.1, 10.4, 

10.7) 

Monday 1 August - Monday 15 August - Trial HSC Exams  

Tuesday 9 August - PISA Assessment for randomly selected students  

Wednesday 10 August- Year 9, 2023 Subject Selection Information Afternoon 4:00pm - 6:00pm 

Wednesday 10 and Thursday 11 August - Year 11 2023 Subject Selection Interviews 

                                 
                                                 News and Other Information 

 
Congratulations Student Leaders 
 
On Friday 22 July we commissioned our new Student 
Leadership Team. The handover of leadership each year 
enriches our community. The young men and women who 
have been elected to be leaders at St Columba’s Catholic 
College accept the responsibility of leadership with the 
understanding that they will strive to give their best at all times, 
and that they have been called to serve. We thank our outgoing 
Year 12 College Captains, Vice Captains and Student Leaders 
for their ability to inspire, motivate and lead our student body 
during their time of service on the Student Leadership Team. 

                                                                      



 
 
NSW State Cross Country             
Congratulations to Ava and Lulu from Year 7 who 
both competed in the NSW State Cross Country. Both 
girls ran well, Lulu came 17th and Ava 15th in the 12 
year old girls race. 
Well done girls! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 12 Trial HSC Examinations 
The Year 12 Trial HSC Examination period begins on August 1 and runs through to August 15 inclusive. 
Students only need to attend school when they have an exam. If they are unwell on the day of the exam 
they MUST complete an illness/misadventure and contact Mr Milgate for alternative arrangements. 
 
Year 11 2023 Subject Selection 
All students have received an email in their parrastu account to make their subject selections. Interviews 
will take place with students, their parents and a member of the College leadership team on August 10 
and August 11. 
 
Additional Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) Kits  
The College has received an additional supply of RAT kits for students. These 
will be available for students to collect from the Main Reception Office from 
Monday 1st August. If you would like your child or children to have a RAT kit, 
please ask them to collect one from the Office next week.  
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

● Tuesday 30 August: ‘Under The Spotlight’ Performing Arts Night, The Hub, Springwood 6:30pm - 
8:30pm. Tickets can be purchased here 

● Friday 2 September: HSC Showcase Visual Arts and TAS, the Library, St Columba’s 6:00pm - 
9:00pm 

 
 

https://www.bluemountainstheatre.com.au/what-s-on/season-2022/st-columbas-under-the-spotlight/


 
 
 
Catholic Schools Parents Association - Parent 
Survey 
Please use the link to access and complete the 
survey  CSPA Survey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
St Columba’s Catholic College   
Phone: 4754 8900  
Email: stcolumbas@parra.catholic.edu.au 
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2022CSPAParentSurvey

